
Dear ASBU/HFCC Member,

6th GLOBAL SHORTWAVE COORDINATION CONFERENCE 
1-5 February 2010, Kuala Lumpur 

We are happy to inform you that the 6th Global Shortwave Coordination will be held 
in Kuala Lumpur from 1 to 5 February 2010.  Participants of the three coordination 
groups, representing  around 90% of the shortwave in the world,  will take part in this 
conference to coordinate shortwave frequency schedules for the A-10 (summer) 
season.

INVITATION
The coordination conference is hosted by the ABU and we are delighted to invite you 
and your organisation to participate in this conference.                          

REGISTRATION
Please make your registration for the conference with the ABU using the attached 
registration form. Please note that a Conference Fee of USD 100 per person will be 
charged by the HFCC to meet the costs of the conference. The registration is open 
now.

HOTEL RESERVATION
Please make reservation of your hotel room directly with the hotel using the attached 
form.  The reservation is open now.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind  regards.

Sharad Sadhu
Director Technical Department

HFCC


